
Chilling with the Eagles 

For Cool Treats and Good Reads! 

Wakefield Elementary School Staff are excited for 

YOU to come back to school! 

Join us at Spring Forest Apartments in front of the  

Office Tuesday, July 2nd from 5:30 pm until 6:30 

pm to see your teachers & COOL OFF with some  

Popsicles. 

We’ll have TONS of FREE books so you can stock 

your shelves for the school year! 

We can’t wait to see you! 


